
Town of Fremont 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Fremont Conservation Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Monday March 4, 2024, at 6:30 

PM in the Fremont Town Hall basement meeting room at 295 Main Street, pursuant to NH RSA 36-A:4 and 5 
and RSA 675:7 concerning an increase in funding of approximately $15,000 from Conservation Funds to cover 
costs for applying conservation easements on several properties including Parcel 03-059 which is under 
contract for donation to the Town of Fremont NH from the Joanna Pellerin Revocable Living Trust and Town 
Owned parcels 04-066, 04-066.001, 04-018, 04-017, and 02-151.001.  These costs do not impact the tax rate.  
The Town of Fremont has accepted $19,649 in grant monies for this project which will go toward these costs 
and plans to apply for more grant money this year.  

You can watch from home on FCTV; or Vimeo or attend in person.  Written comments may be 
submitted to the Land Use Administrative Assistant by mail, electronically to landuse@fremont.nh.gov or 
dropped off in the Town Hall drop box for the Board no later than 12:00 noon on the date of the hearing.  
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